
Subject: 3BF8-053A-3302 : CONSULT from gbird (post)

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

Date: 5/14/2017 5:37 PM

To: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

__ 
The following request:

  "(post to gbird)"

was sent to NC State Email List Services
by Daniel Tompkins <TompkinsD@landcareresearch.co.nz>.

The request requires your confirmation for the following reason(s):

  ADMIN ISSPAM:  /X-Gm-Spam:\s+1/i matched "X-GM-Spam: 1" 
  A header line is too long (1614 > 1024)
  The message headers are too large (15075 > 2048)

To accept or reject this request, please do one of the following:

1. If you have web browsing capability, visit
<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj_confirm/domain=lists.ncsu.edu?t=3BF8-053A-3302>

   and follow the instructions there.

2. Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
   with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

    accept
    reject

   (The number 3BF8-053A-3302 must be in the Subject header)

3. Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
   with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

    accept 3BF8-053A-3302
    reject 3BF8-053A-3302

4. If you know the administrative password for the gbird list,
   all pending requests can be managed by visiting

<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj_wwwadm/domain=lists.ncsu.edu/gbird?func=showtokens>

If you do not respond within 7 days, this token will expire,
and the request will not be completed.

ForwardedMessage.eml

Subject: RE: Trip Report for CSIROs Australian Animal Health Laboratory

From: Daniel Tompkins <TompkinsD@landcareresearch.co.nz>
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Date: 5/14/2017 5:36 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>, "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu"

<gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Thanks Royden

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Royden Saah
Sent: Sunday, 14 May 2017 11:11 p.m.
To: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu
Cc: Mark.Tizard@csiro.au
Subject: [gbird] Trip Report for CSIROs Australian Animal Health Laboratory

Hi All,

Here is a report for my �me in Geelong at the AAHL.  It is a very solidly built facility with highly func�onal/secure

protocols. 

As a reminder, I will be traveling in about 5 hrs back to the US and out of communica�on un�l Monday night

(US)/Tuesday morn (AU).

Warm Regards

rs

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Gene�c Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program

www.gene�cbiocontrol.org

www.islandconserva�on.org

US: +1 919 520 5954

Please consider the environment before printing this email
Warning: This electronic message together with any attachments is confidential . If you receive i t in error: (i ) you
must not read, use, disclose, copy or retain i t; (i i ) please contact the sender immediately by reply email  and then
delete the emails.
The views expressed in this email  may not be those of Landcare Research New Zealand Limited.
http://www.landcareresearch.co.nz

Attachments:

[gbird] Trip Report for CSIROs Australian Animal Health Laboratory.eml 22.5 KB
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